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April 22, 2020 

 

IMPORTANT FUNDS NOTICE: Wells Fargo Growth Reopening  

Effective: April 30, 2020 

            
  

This notice is to alert you of the Wells Fargo Growth fund that will reopen to new 
money on April 30, 2020. This fund was closed to new money on April 23, 2012 and 
has since been reopened. Security Benefit is now expanding the Wells Fargo Growth 
fund to be offered again in the following products: 

• Advisor Mutual Fund Program 
• Advisor Retirement Program 
• AEA Valuebuilder® Mutual Fund 
• NEA Valuebuilder® Retirement Income Director Variable Annuity  
• NEA Valuebuilder® Mutual Fund 
• AEA Valuebuilder® Variable Annuity 
• NEA Valuebuilder® Variable Annuity 
• Security Benefit Advisor Variable Annuity – CT 457 
• Security Benefit Advisor Variable Annuity 

 
If you have questions, please contact our service center at 800.888.2461. Our service 
representatives are available to assist you between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. ET.  
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